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CAVES BEACH SCHOOL DISCO 
Wednesday 15th of June 2022 (Week 8) 

 
Times 

 
K - 2  - 5:00pm to 6.00pm 
3- 6 - 6.15pm to 7.30pm 

 
Cost is $5 per child, $10 per family- Pay at the door  

(This is a year 6 fundraising event) 
 

(We will also have a small stall set up selling glowsticks, drinks and chips.) 
-Bottle of water/fruit drink - $2 Each  
-Pack of chips - $1 Each 
-Glowsticks  - 2 for $1  
 
 
 
 
 
Please see back for information regarding pick-up and drop-off  
 
Year 6 Teachers  
 

SCHOOL DISCO - Wednesday  15th of June 2022 
 If your child is being collected by another adult please provide this note on the night. 

 
I authorise ___________________________  to collect my child/children _______________________________  
  
in class/classes  ___________from the disco on Wednesday the 15th of June 2022 
  
Parent/Guardian                  Signature       
  
Contact Phone:         Date       

PLEASE BRING THIS NOTE WITH YOU TO THE DISCO 
 

https://cavesbeach-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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SPECIAL INFORMATION REGARDING DROP OFF/PICK UP 

 
To minimise traffic issues we ask parents to consider the safety of all when dropping off and 
collecting children. 
The following parking strategies have been put in place: 
1. DROPPING OFF 

 Staff and Primary School car parks will be closed 
 Children can be dropped off at the Primary School gate as in the mornings using the 

stop and drop zone.  A staff member will direct children to the hall. (Please do not 
block the drop off zones or turn-around by parking your vehicle)  

 
2. PICKING UP 
 
As all children need to be collected by a responsible adult at the end of each disco we could 
have some parking issues. To avoid congestion we ask that families consider carpooling or 
make arrangements for one parent to collect a number of children. A note regarding this is 
attached and your child/or the collecting parent should bring this to the disco to show to a staff 
member on dismissal. 
 
Parents with children attending both discos are advised to drop their primary children when 
they collect their infants children. A staff member will supervise years 3 to 6 children in the 

COLA area prior to the primary disco. Once inside the hall no child will be allowed to leave 
without a responsible adult. We ask all adults to please wait outside the hall in the COLA 
area for the children to be dismissed. These procedures have been put in place to maximise 

the safety of all children.  
 

Thank you for your co-operation 
 
 
 
 

https://cavesbeach-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

